Bethel Amateur Radio Klub

General Meeting Minutes
December 5, 2007

The second general meeting of the Bethel Amateur Radio Klub was called to order at 19:15 on
December 5, 2007 by Mark Springer WL7BCT, President.

A quorum of members was present and one visitor from Tuntutuliak was also present.

President’s report:
The radio clubs of Alaska will be meeting in Anchorage for the Alaska Hamfest 2008 on August 1°*
through August 4 2008.

Education Committee report:

Joe Seibert AL1F reported the committee has finalized the deal, set the syllabus and now have 11
students registered. The committee is running short of books; the class will be using donated W5YI
Technician Class study manuals. The radio prize for the highest score, an Icom IC-V82, arrived in the mail
today. The ME School has confirmed we can use a classroom for the weekend class sessions.

VEC report:
Ken Eggleston NL7SP reported that we will have 15 Technician tests, 8 General tests and 6 Extra tests.

The test session will be on December 16, 2007, the Wednesday after the final Technician class session.

Digital Committee report:
Mark Jones N5RMJ reported a packet test will be conducted the week of December 24, 2007.

The meeting was adjourned at 19:50.
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